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ISSUE: MTA (METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY)  

State Senator Jack M.Martins, State Assemblyman Tom McKevitt and Nassau County

Legislator Richard Nicolello met with representatives of the Long Island Railroad recently to

discuss a problem that has been facing some residents of Carle Place.

Those residents have asked elected officials for help in getting the railroad reduce the

volume of announcements being made aboard trains at the Carle Place train station. Some

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mta-metropolitan-transportation-authority


residents in the area say the announcements are so loud, they can clearly hear them from

their homes during off hours.

Senator Martins, Assemblyman McKevitt and Legislator Nicolello met at the train station

and were assured that the railroad would work toward minimizing the noise so that

residents are not affected. The election officials stated they would revisit the issue if the

noise was not abated, adding that the residents deserve peace and quiet while they are in the

comfort of their homes.


